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From the Office
We would like to congratulate our receptionist Ms. Dodwell on accepting
a position at John McGregor Secondary School.  Thanks for your warm
and welcoming smiling that we were greeted with each day in the office. 
 Once a new receptionist is hired, we will share the good news.

Water Bottles Just a friendly reminder to students to remember to bring
a refillable water bottle to school. Our drinking fountains are closed, but
our water bottle filling stations are open. 

Timberwolf Spirit Wear

Click here to access to Tecumseh Swag Shop!
 You can shop anytime!  The store is open 24/7
and ships directly to your home!  
Express yourself - many colours and styles!
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https://tecumsehpublicschool.entripyshops.com/


Dates to Remember
April 13th - Broasted Chicken Dinner Fundraiser 
April 15th - Good Friday (no school)
April 18th - Easter Monday (no school)
April 20th - Welcome to Kindergarten visits (come see us at TEC!)
April 22nd - Earth Day

Kindergarten Registration
 It is not too late! If your child we will be 4 years old in 2022, Register here www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten.
We will be having 2 more spring FDK open houses on April 20 & June 8 for our new to FDK Timberwolves.

School Screener
A reminder that each morning before attending school your student must complete the Ontario Covid
School Screener. https://covid19.ontario.ca/school-screening/ 

Medication
Medication: If your child needs prescription medication administered during school hours, please contact
the office for an “Authorization for the Administration of Oral Medication” form. It must be completed by
the parent/guardian and signed by a pharmacist or physician and forwarded to the principal every school
year. Updates to the school are required whenever the physician directs a modification of the prescribed
medication. We cannot administer any medications without this completed form. If your child is required
to have medication at school (EPI-Pen, inhaler), please contact the office so we can ensure that their
Individual Medical Plan is up to date and accurate.

A Friendly Reminder.....
DOGS are not permitted on school property.  Please be respectful of each student's comfort level with
having dogs on the property during drop off and pick-up.  As the weather gets warmer we would ask that
you keep Fido at home.   
CELL PHONES & ELECTRONIC DEVICES:
All electronic devices, including cell phones, are not to be used while the student is on school property
before, during, or after school without the permission of school personnel and only for educational
purposes. Cell phones are to be kept in backpacks while at school unless the student has permission from
the teacher for educational use. When carrying a personal electronic device, it is the student’s
responsibility if lost, stolen or damaged. 

 Tecumseh Sports!
 We are thrilled to offer extra curricular sports again at Tecumseh.  Sr.
Basketball is back in action, the players and coaches have appreciated all
the positive support from parents and fans in the stands!!  GO
TIMBERWOLVES!
*Also special thanks to Mrs. Rountree and Mrs. Walker who have coached
both volleyball and basketball teams this year.  Your efforts are very much
appreciated!
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